

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

January 9, 2019

The Honorable, Mayor Tom Barrett Office of the Mayor City Hall, Room 201 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mayor Barrett:

This is to confirm that the following individuals have taken their oaths and are now duly qualified to serve as members of the following boards until their terms of service end as listed below.

Joaquin Altoro

Black Male Acheivement Advisory Council

January 2, 2022

Everett Cocroft

Board of Fire and Police Commissioners

July 7, 2024

Michael Krause

Ethics Board

January 3, 2022

Sincerely,

City Clerk

cc: Appointees Boards

Files

